
   

  

 

 

The holidays are behind and 
a new year is upon us.  Now 
is the time to start making 
memories.  We have friends 
who have named their three 
gold wings Memory Maker 1, 
2 and 3.  How appropriate! 
We look back over 2015 and 
have such fond memories of 
rallies, dinners, silly game 
shows, farkle, dominoes, tal-
ent shows, drill teams, old 
friends, new friends, day 
rides, group rides and rides 
of a lifetime.  I know several 
who had those rides of a life-
time on the way to Wing 
Ding in Billings.  If you would 
like to share some photos of 
these rides with me, I would 
like to make a slide presen-
tation for the Region Rally. 

Reba and I were not able to 
ride the Gold Wing to Billings 
this past summer because of 
the “work” thing.  But, I am 
retiring at the end of January 

so we had committed to 
make the next one on the 
bike.  But, Wing Ding played 
a dirty trick on me. They 
picked Grapevine, Texas, just 
5 hours down I-20.  Now the 
Gaylord is a wonderful facili-
ty and Region H is honored 
to welcome all our GWRRA 
family to the Great State of 
Texas.  It is going to be a 
hoot.  It’s the 40th anniver-
sary celebration and no 
doubt will be a first class 
event.  Not to be short 
changed on our time to ride,  
we have some sneaky plans 
underway.  Come to the Re-
gion Rally and we will plan a 
ride to Wing Ding that in-
cludes mountains.  Remem-
ber the shortest distance be-
tween two points is a 
straight line.  But who says 
we have to ride in a straight 
line? 

Another new addition to the 
Region Rally will be morning 
exercise classes.  Now, we’re 
not going to be pumping iron 
or running 3 miles but we 

will be working on stretching 
exercises we can all do that 
will loosen up our bodies 
and preparing it for hours in 
the saddle.   

We hope everyone has a 
great time at their business/
mid-winter meetings. 

Check out our new web site 
at www.gwrra-h.org.  Thanks 
Sam! 

 

Reba and Jim 
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Region Director/ 
Newsletter Editor 
Jim & Reba Berry  
Monroe, Louisiana 
318-348-1275 
director@gwrra-h.org 
newsletter@gwrra-h.org 
 
 
Assistant Region Director 
Steve & Billie Fleming 
Houston, TX 
832-630-2038 

adirector@gwrra-h.org 
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Ed & Ann Nahl 
Norman, OK 
405-642-2698 
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Karen Frazier 
Porter, TX 77365 
281-615-4386 
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Region Trainer 
Jack Wagner 
Edmond, OK 
405-514-1234 
jwagner10@cox.net 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Region Motorist Awareness 
Mike and Becky Stevenson 
Destrehan, LA 
985-725-1475 
map@gwrra-h.org 

Region MEC 
Tim and Becky Dinnel 
Gonzales, LA 
225-715-0195 
mec@gwrra-h.org 
 
 
Region Webmaster  
Sam & Anita Belinoski 
Houston, TX 
281-469-5755 
webmaster@gwrra-h.org 
 
 
Region Vendor Coordinator 
Ruby Seale 
Pittsburg, TX 
903-767-1022 
vendor@gwrra-h.org 
 
 
Region Medic First Aid Coord. 
Ricky Frazier 
Porter, TX 77365 
281-615-4386 
mfa@gwrra-h.org 

 
2016-2017 Couple of the Year 
Kathy and Randy Reese 
Pflugerville, TX 
512-744-3635 
coy@gwrra-h.org 
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Region H Team 

Our District Directors: 
 

 

Arkansas  www.argwrra.org 

   Richard and Vicki Austin 

   501-831-2461 

 

Kansas  www.gwrraks.com 

   Jack and Doris Schoeck 

   620-341-0426 

 

Louisiana  www.gwrra-la.org 

   Red and Brenda Roussel 

   504-512-1212 

 

Oklahoma  www.gwrraokla.org 

  Johnie and Gina Fredman 

  405-397-3850 

       

Texas  www.gwrra-tx.org 

   Mike and Robin Thacker 

   281-686-8892 

For newsletter link 

Click on flag 

mailto:director@gwrra-h.org
mailto:newsletter@gwrra-h.org
mailto:-mailto:med@gwrra-h.org
mailto:reghtreas@gmail.com
mailto:educator@gwrra-h.org
mailto:jwagner10@cox.net
mailto:mad@gwrra-h.org
mailto:mec@gwrra-h.org
mailto:webmaster@gwrra-h.org
mailto:vendor@gwrra-h.org
mailto:mfa@gwrra-h.org
mailto:coy@gwrra-h.org
http://www.argwrra.org
mailto:director@argwrra.org
http://www.gwrraks.com
mailto:kspowerstroke01@sbcglobal.net
http://www.gwrra-la.org
mailto:dd@gwrra-la.org
http://www.gwrraokla.org
mailto:gwrraok@gmail.com
http://www.gwrra-tx.org
mailto:TxDD2gwrra-tx.org
http://www.gwrra-la.org/News.html
http://www.gwrraokla.org/Oklahoma_District_Website/District_Newsletters.html
http://www.gwrra-tx.org/news/newsletters.php
http://www.argwrra.org/Newsletters.shtml
http://gwks.homestead.com/newsletter.html
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Discover the Hospitality Region 
 

“Boogie Woogie” Down To Marshall 
 

Region H Rally 
 

April 27, 28, 29, 2017 

Mini-Grand Prize $250 - 2 Grand Prizes $500 each 

COY Selection Bingo  

Guided and Self Guided Rides Dress Competition 

Breakfast Rides Trike Course 

Light Show/Bike Show Talent Show 

Seminars/Workshops Level 4 Breakfast 

Vendors CPR/First Aid 

Early Bird Exercise Class Art Class 

Full Registration Includes: 

Rally Pins for first 500 registered 

Hampton Inn $75.00 next to Golden Corral - 903-927-0079   

La Quinta Inn and Suites $75.00 (Pet Friendly) - 903-934-3080   

Best Western $65.00  - 903-935-0707  

HOST  

HOTELS 
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Rider Educator 

Karen and Ricky Frazier 

Region H Rider Educator 
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HAPPY NEW YEAR!  We hope everyone enjoyed their Holidays with family & friends.  As I 

read the District Educator Articles this month, I was impressed at how each District Educator 

did an excellent article.  I encourage everyone to read each District Educator’s article each 

month as they put a lot of time in preparing these articles. What I also see is that although 

similar issues are being written by the District Educators, each of them brings a different 

prospective and many times they address the various issues they see in their District.  Be-

cause we all ride in all the Districts, it is always good to have a refresher on our riding skills.  

You can never get enough information & education.   

This month, the District Educators discussed riding in the rain, cold, fall & winter weather. 

They all talked about being aware of the animals that are out because of the weather 

changes.  They talk about the leaves being on the road which will be slick & can hide road 

problems. They talk about being prepared for the many weather changes throughout the 

ride.  This time of year, the weather changes in the blink of an eye, so carry what you need 

& dress in layers so you can add and remove the layers.  As always, be sure to hydrate 

throughout your ride. Hydration is always your friend, regardless of the time of year or rid-

ing conditions.   

Our Region H Rally is coming soon & we are happy to say that Dunlop has donated a set of 

tires this year.  It is a Certificate so you will not have to take them home.  The Certificate al-

lows you to order your tires regardless of your Motorcycle choice.   

HAPPY NEW YEAR to everyone.  See you at the next event.   

 

Have Fun, Ride Safe and enjoy the Knowledge. 

Karen & Ricky Frazier 

Region H Educators & Medic First Aid Coordinators, trainers & instructors   
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  Region H Membership  
  Enhancement Coordinators  

  Tim and Becky Dinnel 

 

Hello Gold Wingers!        
 
Becky and I hope that everyone had a very Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year! Did anyone get a new 

Gold Wing for Christmas? Lucky you if you did!!! How about some new accessories to go on your bikes?   

 WOW! Where did 2016 go? Time surely flies when you're having fun! You are having fun, aren't you? I 

hope that is a great BIG YES!!!! With the new year comes more rides, Chapter Gatherings, Rallies, Wing 

Ding and a whole lot more friends. Let's get this party started!!! This would be a good time to get the 

new members who have joined GWRRA engaged in all the activities that GWRRA has to offer them. Here 

is a schedule of events (can also be found on the Region Web Page) that I hope everyone will take the 

time to look at and use to start planning which events you will be attending. Please talk about these in 

your Chapter Gatherings, put them on your calendars and discussion forums. Invite the new members 

and guests to come with you. (Please check the Region Web Page for updates to the schedule throughout 

the year.)  

 2017 Schedule of Events:  (Check your District and Chapter Web pages also for updates) 

 

 

Let's GROW Region H,  

Tim and Becky Dinnel  

Region H MEC's/Couple of the Year Coordinators 

Louisiana District Rally March 30 - April 1, 2017 

Texas District Rally May 18-20, 2017 

Kansas District Rally June 23-24, 2017 

Arkansas District Rally July 14-15, 2017 

Oklahoma District Rally September 28-30 , 2017 

Region H Rally April 27-29, 2017 

Wing Ding  39 August 29 - September 2, 2017  

 

http://www.gwrra-la.org/District%20Convention.html
http://www.gwrra-tx.org/2016Rally0310-2.htm
http://www.gwrraks.com/kansas-district-rally.html
http://www.argwrra.org/2014_Rally_Registration.shtml
http://www.gwrraokla.org/new-convention.html
http://wing-ding.org/
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Last month, we wrote that Your District Newsletter Winner for the 2016 Region H Newsletter Com-

petition would be announced in the January 2017 Region H Newsletter and will also be recognized 

at the 2017 Region H Rally. 

I can hardly believe it, but this is the January 2017 Newsletter and we have a WINNER.  Drum Roll 

please......................................................................... 

 

Please join us in congratulating your 2016 Region H Newsletter Competition winner:  

Representing the Louisiana District  

Chapter K 

 

 

 

 

Fritz and Johnette Beter (Newsletter Editors) 

Louisiana Chapter K, Metairie, LA, The “K”rewe 

GWRRA Region H 2016 Newsletter Competition Winners 

 

 

 

 

We want to thank all of the Chapter Newsletter Editors for their dedication to getting the ñwordò out to the members. Your dedica-

tion to excellence and the product you put out is what gives your Chapter members the information they need to participate with 

you and have FUN! THANK YOU!!!! 

We will be submitting the Newsletter from Louisiana Chapter K as the Region H entry for the International Chapter 

Newsletter Award Program for 2016.  

Now is the time for each of you to be thinking about your entries for 2017. Be sure to check the Newsletter Award Program Hand-

book on the GWRRA MEP page to see if there are any things you need to add to your newsletter to give you a better score. Little 

things make a difference.  

Tim and Becky Dinnel  

Region H MEC's/Couple of the Year Coordinators 

January, 2016 GWRRA Region H Newsletter 

http://mep.gwrra.org/newsletteraward/Newsletter%20Award%20Handbook%2001-2016.pdf
http://mep.gwrra.org/newsletteraward/Newsletter%20Award%20Handbook%2001-2016.pdf
https://www.bing.com/images/search?view=detailV2&ccid=ScqGWa4h&id=7EB4788CD4CCFD8165DCDCBA5766116AA490D138&q=congratulations+clip+art&simid=608055645419602174&selectedIndex=0
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By the Book 
 By: Jack Wagner 

  Deputy Director 
  Region H Trainer 

 
By the Bookò articles are intended to help familiarize GWRRA Volunteer Leaders and Members 
with the policies, procedures, and information contained in the GWRRA Officerôs Handbook 
(OHB).  A copy of the Officerôs Handbook can be found at the following Internet website:  
www.gwrra.org/oconnect/officerhandbook.html 

     Please feel free to reprint these articles in Region, District, or Chapter newsletters. 

 

I Like Being Different 

Those who know me will certainly agree with this month's article title as I do like being different – 
from my bike to my other vehicles or some of the things I enjoy doing.  But that's not what this 
month's article is about.  It’s about GWRRA being different from other motorcycle organizations, or 
clubs.  One of my pet peeves is when people refer to their  GWRRA Chapter as 'our club'.  I know 
they do it out of affection and belonging, not understanding the organizational meaning of the term 
'club.  But GWRRA is not a club.  The term “club” refers to an organizational structure - one where 
officers are elected by popular vote; one where motions are made, debated and voted on; where 
the majority rules; where as many as 49% of club members are unhappy 100% of the time.   

That is not the GWRRA way.  Our officers are volunteers who are “selected” based on qualifica-
tions and desire, not “elected” by popular vote or campaigning for office.  Decisions are made 
based on the desires of the Members with input from everyone.  We don't have “power struggles” 
or '“empire building”, rather we base what we do on the wants and needs of all of the Members.  
The GWRRA chapter format is more flexible and less formal than a club format.  It is part of some-
thing bigger, international in scope, with common purposes throughout, whereas clubs are more 
local and their purpose or vision “blurry” at best.  In GWRRA Members, are free to participate 
where and as much as they like.  Club members, on the other hand are often told where they can 

belong and frequently told they have to participate in 'x' number of events to remain as members. 

Sometimes, less-informed chapter participants will try to lead the chapter into the 'club' format of 
operation. It’s the responsibility of GWRRA Officers to work together and retain the non-political, 
non-club environment in the chapter. If this becomes a problem in your Chapter, there are other 
members of the Operations Team who will be able to assist you.  For more information on the dif-
ferences between a 'club' and GWRRA, check out page B-3 of the Officer Handbook at http://
gwrra.org/oconnect/officerhandbook.html 

Yes, GWRRA is different – and I like it! 

The more you know, the better it gets! 
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http://www.gwrra.org/oconnect/officerhandbook.html
http://gwrra.org/oconnect/officerhandbook.html
http://gwrra.org/oconnect/officerhandbook.html
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ŀ ƭ ƭ   ǘ Ƙ Ŝ   Ǝ Ŝ ŀ Ǌ  -  ŀ ƭ ƭ   ǘ Ƙ Ŝ   ǘ ƛ Ƴ Ŝ 

 

 

 

Happy New Year everyone. As I write this, 2016 is winding down and 
New Year’s Day is only a week away. This past year was a great year for 
us. One of our happiest accomplishments was that we were selected as 
the Region H Couple of the Year. This definitely made the Top 10 list of 
good things that happened to us. I retired in May and that was a great 

thing for us both. Randy has fully retired now, too – even from his short-
term principal sub jobs. This has allowed us a lot more freedom to go where we want – when we want. Another 
wonderful thing in 2016 was that our grand-daughter was born in June and we have truly enjoyed getting to 
spend lots of time with her. Grandparenthood IS “all it’s cracked up to be.” 
 
With the new year upon us, I wanted to share something from the International COY Handbook. It lists the “Top 
10 Reasons Why Your Chapter Needs a Couple of the Year”.  
 
1) Selecting a Chapter Couple of the Year is a way your Chapter can "give back" to a couple who has worked 
hard for the Chapter and deserves recognition. Being Chapter Couple of the Year should be viewed as an honor 
and not a job.  
2) Visitation with other Chapters by the Chapter Couple of the Year can increase inter-chapter activities and im-
prove relationships with other Chapters. 
3) Chapter spirit can increase when Chapter participants show support and demonstrate their pride for their 
Chapter Couple of the Year.  
4) Selection as Chapter Couple of the Year often leads to personal growth for the couple, and they usually take 
on other Chapter leadership positions.  
5) The Chapter Couple of the Year can bring more awareness within the community about our association which 
ultimately leads to new members. Wearing a shirt or vest with their Couple of the Year designation often causes 
others to ask about the title. News articles about them and public appearances by them can also bring aware-
ness.  
6) Through participation in the District Selection Process, a Chapter Couple of the Year can help gain recognition 
for your Chapter within the district.  
7) As your Chapter Couple of the Year visits other Chapters, Couples of the Year from those other Chapters will, 
in turn, visit your Chapter and probably bring others with them. Increased visitation translates into several posi-
tive things including increased revenue for your Chapter through 50/50 sales or other means.  
8) Your Chapter Couple of the Year can promote your Chapter's upcoming events as they visit other Chapters. 
9) Chapter Couples of the Year can, and often do, provide support to their Chapter through Recruiting and Re-
tention efforts such as contacting potential members and those about-to-expire. It's a natural activity since the 
honored couple is likely to be enthusiastic about GWRRA and their Chapter, and eager to "spread the word."  
10) With the excitement and enthusiasm usually exhibited by Chapter Couples of the Year, they often are found 
serving as cheerleaders for the Chapter Team and can be important in maintaining strong Chapter morale.  
 
We, obviously, have strong feelings about the COY program and sincerely hope each and every chapter will se-
lect a COY to represent their chapter and GWRRA. We also have high hopes that you will all come to Wing Ding 
39 in Grapevine  (August 29 – September 2) to support us as we participate in the International COY process. A 
Region H Couple has been selected the last two years and we are hoping to make this a Three-Peat. 
 

Kathy & Randy Reese 
Region H Couple of the Year 2016-2017 
Texas District Educators 

2016-2016 Region H Couple of the Year 

GWRRA Region H Newsletter January, 2016 
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Rider Education 
“Safety is for Life” 

Motorist Awareness  
Mike and Becky Stevenson 

Region H Motorist Awareness Coordinators 
Our Mission is to Facilitate a Reduction in Motorcycle 

Crashes with Other Vehicles  

 

Hope everyone had a safe Merry Christmas, Happy Holiday and 

a Happy New Year!! I know I had plenty to eat and even more 

to celebrate this holiday season. Coming up next for my neck of the woods is 

Mardi Gras. If youõve never been, you should come on down at least once. Region 

H is blessed to have so much happening all year round. Get out and enjoy what 

our area as to offer.  

Rumer has it the Motorist Awareness Program is sprouting its own, well, Wings. 

Itõs true, Motorist Awareness will no longer be part of Rider Education. I am 

patiently waiting on word from the home office for further news on how things 

will happen. This shows how much emphasis there is on Motorist Awareness 

from the leadership of GWRRA! They gave us our own program!! To make this 

work, all areas of GWRRA are needed! We canõt go out and have an MA day 

without the MECs to make it fun! We canõt have an MA day without Rider Edu-

cation to promote safe riding!  

Last year, our group has grown in reporting chapters and reporting accuracy. If 

you have not thanked your district MA person, please do!!! Remember the dis-

trict MAõs are your support for your activities!!!  

 

GWRRA Region H Newsletter January, 2016 
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UPCOMING EVENTS IN REGION H 
If you would like one of your District Events highlighted in this section, please email newsletter@gwrra-h.org. 

For Chapter events, click on the District Webpage links on page 

2 and go to the events tab. 

 

January 2017: 

1/14  TX Mid-Winter Round-up - Wichita Falls, TX 

1/14  LA Business Meeting - Lafayette, LA 

1/20-21   KS Mid Winter Rendezvous - Park City, KS 

1/21  AR Business Meeting - Conway, AR 

1/28  OK Business Meeting - Stroud, OK 

 

March 2017: 

3/30-4/1 LA Rally - Lafayette, LA 

 

April 2017: 

3/30 - 4/1 LA Rally - Lafayette, LA 

4/27-29   Region H Rally - Marshall, TX 

  “Boogie Woogie Down to Marshall” 

May 2017: 

5/18-20   TX District Rally - Wichita Falls, TX 

 

June 2017: 

6/23-24   KS District Rally - Hutchinson, KS 

 

July 2017: 

7/14-15   AR District Rally - Eureka Springs, AR 

 

August 2017:  

8/29-9/2 Wing Ding 39 - Grapevine, TX 

 

September 2017: 

9/28-30  OK District Rally - Muskogee, OK 

 

 

 

 

 

Other National, Regional, District and Chapter Events 

mailto:newsletter@gwrra-h.org
http://gwrra.org/events/index.php
http://wing-ding.org/39/









